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Thank you to everyone who came to the presentation of the first draft of the Neighbourhood Plan in the 
school at the end of April, we had a very large turnout. 

Thanks also for returning your feedback forms and suggestions, the majority of which were very 
supportive. We are still going through these and will let you know our thoughts when we have finished. 
Where many people have made similar comments we will publish a reply in this magazine, those with 
more specific concerns will be addressed on an individual basis. A revised version of the Plan will be 
published taking into consideration those amendments which are supported by the majority of opinions. 

We were sorry to say goodbye to Dot & John Browning who have now moved away from the valley. They 
have both worked tirelessly and been very keen, active and supportive members of the Neighbourhood 
Plan giving up considerable amounts of their time and energy from the start. They will be sorely missed 
and I would like to thank them for all their extremely hard work. 

 


